
 

Skaneateles Central School District 
Nationally Recognized for Excellence 

45 East Elizabeth Street 

Skaneateles, New York 13152 

Eric Knuth 
Superintendent of Schools 

(315) 291-2221 
 

Christine DeMass 
Assistant Superintendent 
for Business Operations 

(315) 291-2268 
Fax (315) 685-0347 

 
 
 
 
 
October 16, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Skaneateles family, 
 
Late this afternoon we learned that a bus driver tested positive for COVID-19.  At this time, we know this individual 
worked only Tuesday 10/13 driving to and from Cayuga-Onondaga BOCES.  Ten individuals have been identified as 
passengers on that bus and will be contacted by either Cayuga County or Onondaga County Health Department contact 
tracers.  In addition, each of the 10 individual passengers on that bus will be contacted by the building principal so they 
know what to expect from the health department and can plan for the coming week.   
 
At present, we have no cause to delay or change to remote instruction on Monday 10/19.  Unless further information is 
provided over the weekend by the local health departments, we will resume our normal schedule on Monday. 
 
We understand and share your concern as we navigate these challenges together and as always I will continue to share 
updated information as we learn more. 
 
Thank you and have a safe weekend. 
 
 
Stronger together, 

 
Eric Knuth 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 


